

Cold Spring Harbor Central School District

The Francis Roberts Community Center

75 GOOSE Hill Road

Cold Spring Harbor, New York 11724-9813

ROBERT C. FENTER
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

(631) 367-5931 (631) 367-3108 (Fax)

July 13, 2016

Dear Parents,

It is with tremendous pride that I send you this letter as the newly appointed Superintendent of Schools of the Cold Spring Harbor School District. As you may already know, I come to this outstanding community with nearly 30 years of experience in the field of education as a teacher and school leader. Through all of those years, and in each of the positions I have held, I have worked to maintain a focus on the needs of students so that they could reach their greatest potential, as well as to create learning environments that provide engaging and meaningful experiences for students.

As part of my effort to get to know as many of our community members as possible, I would like to invite you to join me for an informal meeting at the Cold Spring Harbor District Office on **Monday, August 1st, or Tuesday, August 9th, from 2-4 p.m.** During those times, I look forward to hearing from you about your knowledge of this special community and to answer any questions you might have of me.

Learning about the Cold Spring Harbor community and meeting its members is a priority for me as I begin this exciting journey as your district leader. Please consider joining me on Monday, August 1st or Tuesday, August 9th from 2-4 p.m. at the Cold Spring Harbor District Office to assist me in beginning this effort.

Wishing you and your family a restful and enjoyable summer.

Sincerely

Robert C. Fenter

Superintendent of Schools